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Hargrave, Julie

From: Bob DeLuca <bdeluca@eastendenvironment.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 6:54 PM
To: PB Info
Cc: Carrie M Gallagher; Pavacic, John; Hargrave, Julie; Dale, Dorian; Janice Scherer; 

aguiar@townofriverheadny.gov; eromaine@brookhavenny.gov
Subject: Lewis Road PRD - Public Comment for Meeting of 9/16
Attachments: LewidRd_GFEEComment_916.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Attached please find a copy of Group for the East End's public comments on the above referenced application.  
As there is no opportunity for oral comment at tomorrow’s meeting, we appreciate that they will be reviewed with the 
Commission.   
 
Thank you,  
 
Bob DeLuca  
 
Robert S. DeLuca 
President | Group for the East End 
Office:  631-765-6450 x 213 | Cell:  631-495-0601 
Email: bdeluca@eastendenvironment.org | Web: www.GroupfortheEastEnd.org 
 
"Protecting the nature of the place you love" 
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